
July 22, 2014

Honorable Kathleen H. Burgess, Secretary
State of New York
Public Service Commission
Office of the Secretary, 19th Floor
Three Empire State Plaza
Albany, NY  12223-1350

Dear Secretary Burgess:

The Brooklyn Union Gas Company d/b/a National Grid NY (“the Company”) hereby files 
the Statement of Unbundled Transportation Service Cash Out Charges, Statement No. 182
to be effective July 23, 2014.

Respectfully submitted,

/s/ Dawn M. Herrity

Dawn M. Herrity
Manager, NY Gas Pricing
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